January 14, 2019

MAYOR'’S REPORT

1. Discussion and possible replacement for part time in water office. RE: Retirement of Brenda Gunter.

2. Applying with IDOT state contract to stripe center lines on city streets. (Asphalt streets only)

3. When water levels drop in sewer mains, construction will start. We received a DECO grant to
replace sewer lines.

4. | have completed the payroll audit for Risk Management (R.M.A.)

5. | have applied on line with Circle K for a city credit card. They are processing application.

6. John Bigler attorney for Central on signing on opioid litigation. City attorney will give more info
on this litigation.

7. Discussion on fork lift for the maintenance department.



